Constitution Leadership Initiative (CLI) presents

"The Duty of the Jury,"

an Institute on the Constitution course.



Thomas Jefferson said: "I consider trial by jury as the only anchor ever yet imagined by man, by which a government can be held to the principles of its constitution."

(July 11, 1789 letter to Thomas Paine)

"The Duty of the Jury," a 1-day seminar course: Saturday, January 31st, 2015, 8:00am to 5:30pm. 1609 George Washington Memorial Highway, Tabb, VA 23693.

The seminar utilizes a DVD series produced by the Institute on the Constitution.

Cost is \$35 per person, which includes a Student Manual containing lecture notes, quizzes and supplemental essays.

Space is limited to 25 attendees. Last day to signup is January 23rd to ensure timely delivery of Student Manuals. To reserve a seat, contact Gary Porter, Executive Director of CLI at 757-867-9120 or via email to: constitutionlead@gmail.com.

Frederick Douglass once said: "A man's rights rest in three boxes: the ballot box, the jury box, and the cartridge box." Come see what Douglass meant.